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What a fantastic week it has been here at our school! It
brings me immense joy to witness the enthusiasm and
dedication of our students each day. Their energy and
commitment continue to inspire us all.

As we approach the end of this week, | want to remind
everyone that next week marks the last week before our
well-deserved Spring Break. With that in mind, I'd like to
point out that we will have half days on Wednesday,
Thursday, and Friday for parent-teacher conferences. If
you still need to schedule a conference time, | encourage
you to contact your child's teacher to arrange one. These
conferences are invaluable opportunities for us to discuss
your child's progress and address any concerns or
questions you may have.

As we head into the weekend, | urge you to take time for
yourselves and your families. Whether enjoying the
outdoors, catching up on rest, or diving into a good book,
prioritize self-care and relaxation.

Again, Thank you for your ongoing support and
partnership in your child's education. Let's make the most
of the week ahead and look forward to reconvening after
the break, refreshed and ready to tackle the rest of the
school year together.

Wishing you all a fantastic three-day weekend!

| look forward to seeing you all next week.

Mr. Miller
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